
From: Anita and Tom Giangreco
To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: Fw: Latest Poor Effort By State Parks
Date: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 9:26:41 PM

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Anita and Tom Giangreco <gngreco@sbcglobal.net>
To: "arloslan@co.slo.ca.us" <arloslan@co.slo.ca.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 9:19 PM
Subject: Latest Poor Effort By State Parks

The latest proposal by State Parks regarding mitigation on the Dunes dust is yet another
attempt to slow down a process of protecting the health of thousands of people on the Mesa.
The science is clear that air pollution containing small particulates reduces the human lifespan.
The 1993 Harvard study is one of many that reaches this conclusion. 

State Parks has continually put recreation before health by not taking effective steps to reduce
the pollution. The latest proposal has no specific goals, nor are there any penalties for non-
compliance. It includes ways for the mitigation process to be delayed by creating new groups
to discuss the problem.

This is very frustrating. I am embarrassed that my county has not yet held the State Parks
people and their lawyers accountable to a plan that takes corrective action now.

Thomas Giangreco
Nipomo Mesa Resident
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